
 

 

End of Term Kids Disco a Huge Success! 
 

On the last day of Term 1, with the help of a bunch of amazing parents and students (across all year 

levels), we hosted a fabulous Kids Disco in the school hall… 

The purpose of the night was an opportunity to let the kids burn off some energy and for those in 

attendance – they will vouch that this mission was accomplished!!!!   

A great night was had by all and through our “cover charge”, face-paint, nail polish, fake tattoo 

parlour, glow sticks and crazy hair, we managed to raise a wonderful 

$1,125 
which we will proudly pass on to the redevelopment of the St Raphael’s Outdoor Playspace! 

We are also happy to report the inaugural “Easter Bunny Coin Toss” competition saw us raise a 

much appreciated $160 for the Caritas Project Compassion – well done kids!! 

We were fortunate enough to have Andreas Mihalakos (uncle of Katerini 3/4E and Ariana FS), 

volunteer his time, equipment and energy to DJ our event – thank you so much Andreas!   

A big shout-out and thank you to the Year 6 Performing Art Students who assisted wherever they 

were required: 

Emily Mason, Cartia Conte Massara, Kayla Maiale 

Special thanks to the following parents who went out of their way to make the night the success it 

was – prepping the hall, running an activity, hosting or cleaning up! 

Carmel Ganino Danielle Briganti Diana Perrotta 

Emma Licastro Filippa Brugliera Fiona Leggiero-Christoff 

Gina Sapountzis Julie Inturrisi Liliana Vavarigos 

Margarita Efe Maria Mennillo Michelle Rosa 

Miranda O'Brien Patty Lune Sally di Martino 

Simon Perrotta Stav Mihalakos Sue Ann Perry 

Teresa Velardi Adriana Villella Carmel De Francesco 

 

Many parents in attendance put their hand up to assist on the night – or couldn’t duck quick enough 

when they were asked to help!  On a serious note – without the reliable St Raph’s parent community 

– nights like this just can’t happen – so thank you and apologies if we missed you in the list above!  

Bring on the Kids Disco 2018!! 

Tracey Pace on behalf of the: 

St Raphael’s Fundraising Team 


